
Punta Gorda Library Tour August 1, 2024
Thank you to those who attended the library tour. A
special thank you goes to Patti Lekki who arranged

this event.



There is always something new to see and learn.



If you ever need a meeting place or just some help
with your computer, please contact the Punta Gorda

Charlotte County Library.


